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March 18, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Families of Kennedy Elementary Students, 

 

This Spring, we will begin transitioning from our Measures of Academic Progress (MAP) and Georgia Milestones 

Assessment System End-of-Grade (EOG) tests into one combined assessment system – the GMAP Through Year 

Assessment. You should have received contact from the Barrow County School System on Tuesday March15th with 

similar information.  

 

This new assessment schedule will thankfully result in fewer annual assessments for your child starting in 2023-2024. The 

GMAP Through Year Assessment, like MAP Growth assessments, will show us how your child is progressing from Fall, 

Winter, and through Spring each year. As we transition to this new assessment, our Spring testing this year will look a 

little different for some of our students. Please see below for an updated schedule for each grade-level, and please reach 

out to your child’s teacher(s) for a more detailed schedule for their class.  

 

No changes: 

Kindergarten – MAP Growth Reading; MAP Growth Math: April 12- April 29th 

1st Grade – MAP Growth Reading; MAP Growth Math: April 26th – April 27th  

2nd Grade – MAP Growth Reading: MAP Growth Math: April 13th & 14th or 19th & 20th (see your teacher) 

 

Modified Assessment Schedule: 

3rd Grade – GMAP ELA: April 26th; GMAP Math: April 27th  

3rd Grade – EOG ELA: May 2nd – 3rd; EOG Math: May 4th – 5th 

 

4th Grade – GMAP ELA: April 21st; GMAP Math: April 22nd  

4th Grade – EOG ELA: May 2nd – 3rd; EOG Math May 4th - 5th  

 

5th Grade – GMAP ELA: April 19th; GMAP Math: April 20th  

5th Grade – MAP Growth Science: April 28th – April 29th  

5th Grade – EOG ELA: May 2nd – 3rd; EOG Math: May 4th – 5th; EOG Science: May 6th  

 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, Trey Neupert, at 770-867-3182 or by email at 

floyd.neupert@barrow.k12.ga.us.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Trey Neupert 

Assistant Principal 

floyd.neupert@barrow.k12.ga.us 

770-867-3182 
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